
 

This study has been approved by The University of Maine Institutional Review Board. 
 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Principal Investigator: Dr. Babak Hejrati, Department of Mechanical Engineering 

The purpose of this study is investigating the effects of haptic feedback on gait.  

 

You May Qualify If You 

● Have taken COVID-19 vaccine already. 

● Are 65 years old or above.     

Experiment details 

● Takes less than an hour 

● $30 compensation 

● Involves walking for a few minutes 

Location: University of Maine Campus, Orono, ME- outside of Advanced Manufacturing Center 

(AMC), or in Barrows Hall, or in Beryl Warner Williams Hall. 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 

Please contact Md Tanzid Hossain, md.t.hossain@maine.edu 

 

Participants Needed  
for Research Study on 
Biomechanics of 
Walking. 
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